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30 June 2022 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to advise that we are changing our school uniform supplier to Smarty Schoolwear. I attach some 
information for you including the price list. 
 
As of today school uniform can be purchased on line through the following link 
https://www.smartyschoolwear.co.uk/primary-schools-c1/george-street-primary-school-c666 
 
Uniform can be ordered online and delivered to either your home or school. Delivery to school will be 
on a Wednesday (term time only). You can also visit the store in Hatfield if you prefer.  
 
We will continue to operate a pre-used school uniform sale each term and if your child is in receipt of the Pupil 
Premium Grant some stock will be held at school and can be ordered termly.  
 
I would welcome any feedback from you regarding this service. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Portia Alderton 
School Business Manager  
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